
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: GSI/GHR 
 
 
14 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer  
 
A-Level Art department trip to London 1st February 2024 
 
The Art department are organising a trip to London for our A-Level Year 12 and 13 students. 
This trip will take place on Thursday 1st February 2024 and the cost is £24.00 which includes the 
coach travel.  The £12.00 initial deposit to secure a place for your child is due by Monday 18th 
December. This can be paid on ParentPay, and the remaining £12.00 is due by 8th January 
2024. 
 
The consent form on this link needs to be completed by 8th January 2024 
https://forms.office.com/e/LvnZSQqfDY  
 
Students will need to be at STWA for 7:30am on the 1st of February and the coach will meet us 
in London at 5.00pm to make our way back to return to STWA by 8.30pm. We ask that students 
are either met at the academy by parents or arrange alternative travel arrangements 
home.  Please indicate these arrangements on the linked consent form. 
 
During the day, students will be visiting art galleries and museums. Students may wish to bring 
money to buy lunch, or they may want to bring a packed lunch. Packed lunches will be 
provided for those students who are eligible for free school meals.  
   
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact the academy.  
  
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mr Singh  
Subject Leader - Art   
 

https://forms.office.com/e/LvnZSQqfDY

